
 
NOTICE FOR CAMPGROUND HOST SERVICES  

 
The City of Silver Bay is accepting applications for a Campground Host to perform 

campground host services for Black Beach Municipal Campground for the 2023 
campground season (May 12th – October 15th).  The city will provide a site to the Host, free 

of charge, that will include onsite 20/30/50 Amp electrical, sanitary, and water services, 
while performing volunteer duties.  A 4-week minimum stay is desired.  Information and 
application are available online at www.silverbay.com or can be picked up at City Hall. 

Applications should be returned to City of Silver Bay, 7 Davis Drive, Silver Bay, MN 55614 
no later than 4:00 P.M. on April 13, 2023; however, applications will be accepted until 

timeframe is filled.  Questions can be directed to the City Administrator, Lana Fralich, at  
218-226-4408 or via email at lanaf@silverbay.com. 

http://www.silverbay.com/

